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(Support for Development of Amateur Radio)
IARU Region 3 Conference/WG-1

November 7th, 2012
 We had a meeting of STARS members (JA1DM/convener, BA1HAM, VR2XGE, VU2LU, YB0KVN, ZL2AZ, 9M2QQ and JA1CJP as a secretary) attending this conference. There also are observers.(BV2FP, BX2AI, VR2XMC and V85DB).

 The Committee unanimously welcomes YB0KVN as new member. The STARS*** member list was updated and some member societies have yet to provide a representative.
We discussed several ideas to promote amateur radio in developing countries、and agreed to further study following ideas through e-mail discussion

1.  Invite some key person for amateur radio promotion to major amateur radio events.

2.  Find out some suitable countries to promote amateur radio through surveillance of the national situation. Some surveillance results by ZL2AZ shows difficulty to activate or re-activate societies on the small Pacific islands. The STARS*** efforts should be focused to Asia.
3.  Send out a voluntary team of radio amateurs wishing to operate from a target country for demonstration and education on Amateur radio. Then, the group should follow up the visited country or territory periodically.
4.  Once several radio amateurs are licensed, it might be effective to use their communications capability for the benefit of local community, for example, in charity events or emergency communications drill to demonstrate amateur radio to the public.

5.  If the Amateur Radio Administration Course is realized in Lao PDR, STARS task force can follow up the course by assisting newly licensed radio amateurs with provision of used radio equipment for operation. ITU-D can assist us to make contact with an appropriate Government officer. It is also effective to involve Universities and schools in demonstration of amateur radio, as they are the sources of future teachers and executive officers.
 STARS will continue further study and discuss those ideas after this conference through e-mail exchanges among the members, and will take action to promote amateur radio.

